
New Marlborough Town Library Trustees Meeting, June lI,
2018
Brian called the meeting to order with all present.
The minutes were corrected to say that More than Words will be
contacted to sec ifthey will accept the extra books ftom the
book sale. Fred Friedman will deliver the books.
We learned that we are to benefit from the estate of Margaret
Priddle.
The Hosford Garde* is complete- The Silverblatt family donated
the wind chimes. There are two stone seats.

Kelly Anne McGuire will lead two computer workshops. The
first will be held on June 23,2-3:30 pm and will address
eBooks. The second series will be general sessions &om 5-7 pm
on June 21,28, and July 12. She will be paid $150 for the eBook
workshop and $35 an hour for the general sessions.
The automatic doors expense was approved at the Town
Meeting.
Debbie will hald a story time at the Farmersn Market in Juty-
Sally will assist her.

Stephanie Rothschild contacted Debbie concerning a children's
concert led by Joanny Leeds. Debbie will contact the Meeting
House or Scuthfield Church as a site for s concert in August.
'We 

discussed the odor in the bathrooms. We decided it must be a
dead mouse. Debbie has called Terminex to come investigate.
The Documentary Series will be held June 12 at7 pm and will
feature, Loving Yincent.
We decided to offer a Tick Program to the Community. It witl
probably be held on a Sunday afternoon.
Leslie Wheeler will lead a Book Talk concerning her latest
book. There will be a hike to the Carroll Mill as part of the
progftrm on July 2l at 10 am.
The Summer Reading Program is full and will be held July 9-12.
Marsha Harvey will mail the fundraising letters for this year. We
discussed ways to update the mailing list.
The next meeting is Juty 9 at 4:30 pm.
Respectfully submitted, Claudette Callahan
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